
1 August 1981 

“r. Rick Tuttle 

University of Califernia 
405 Hilgard Avenue 
Los Angeles, California YOOC4 

Dear Mr. Tuttle, 

Ihave just returnea fren vacatien to fine yeur letter of 

the 25ré of Sune concerning nomination of Allaré Lewenstein 

for the Thire Grenville Clara Awara. Allare was indeee one of 

my closest ana most cherishea frienas. I am sure that history 

Will honcr his memery ane nis achievements. 

I assuze that it is new tec late for ze te write te the 

Awarés Committee, which I ge regret. 

Thank you for writing to me. 

oLneereiy yours,


